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SUBJECT: Invitation-for-Bids No. PMB-2014-38, Addendum No. 2
Provision of Tenant Recertification Services under the Federal Low
Income Public Housing Program on the Island of Oahu

This Addendum No. 2 is to amend the Invitation for Bids (IFB) as follows:

1. Under Section 1, Administrative Overview, Paragraph V. Pre-Bid Conference
(Page 3) of the IFB shall be amended to read as follows:

“V. Pre-Bid Conference.

Interested bidders are strongly encouraged to attend the Pre-Bid
Conference scheduled at 1:00 p.m. HST on Wednesday, December 17,
2014 located at the HPHA Building E Conference Room, 1002 North
School Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96817. Teleconference arrangement
may be available during the Pre-Bid Conference session upon request,
please contact IFB Coordinator no later than 3:00 p.m. HST on Tuesday,
December 16, 2014 to request for teleconference arrangements.
Attendance at the Pre-Bid Conference is not required in order to submit a
bid offer.

Impromptu questions will be permitted at the Pre-Bid Conference and
verbal answers will be provided. Verbal answers provided by the HPHA
are not binding and only intended as general guidance purposes. Formal
written responses to substantive questions will be provided to each
registered interested bidder as set forth in Section VI below. Any changes
required will be issued as an addendum to the IFB.”
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2. All other references made in the IFB for teleconference arrangement requests
shall be amended to read as follows:

“Teleconference arrangement may be available during the Pre-Bid Conference
session upon request, please contact IFB Coordinator no later than 3:00 p.m.

HST on Tuesday, December 16, 2014 to request for teleconference
arrangements.”

3. All other terms and conditions of the IFB, as amended, shall remain the same.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Tammie Wong, IFB Coordinator, at
(808) 832-6090. Thank you.
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